
Tuesday, June 18, 2024 Announcements 
 

 June 17-21 is Argyle's Indigenous Peoples' Week. Join us for a smudge and drumming 
circle during flex each morning. 

 

 There will be an Indigenous Games tournament TODAY at lunch in the gym. Prizes 
will be awarded for the top competitors in each game. Members of the wrestling team 
would like to challenge you to try to beat them.  

 

 Bannock will be available outside the library all day Thursday! Come celebrate 
Indigenous Peoples' Week with some Bannock. 

 

 All Indigenous students are invited to a pizza lunch on Wednesday in room 150. 
 

 Tomorrow is Juneteenth.  Juneteenth is a day commemorating the end of slavery in 
the United States.  While it is an official holiday south of the border, Juneteenth is also 
marked unofficially in Canada – with communities across the Country celebrating 
Black culture.   

 

 Indigenous Peoples Day is a time to recognize and celebrate the history, heritage, 
and diversity of First Nations, Inuit and Metis across Turtle Island. It is a day to raise 
awareness of Canada’s colonial history, and to acknowledge the resilience of 
Indigenous Peoples in the face of ongoing struggles. It serves as a reminder of the 
importance of preserving the beautiful land we call home, and as a promise to honor 
everything it has provided us.  

 

 Indigenous Peoples Day is on June 21st, in recognition of Indigenous celebratory 
connections to the summer solstice. We hope you spend this week recognizing, and 
honoring the land, and the Indigenous Peoples to whom it truly belongs. 

 

 Attention Grade 11 and 12's who may be interested in a summer job in Marketing: 
Please see your grade counsellor or the Work Experience Facilitator for Information 
about job opportunities and/or scholarships. 

 

 A reminder to students to clean out your locker and return your lock to the main 
office by Friday of this week.  If you have forgotten your locker number or 
combination please check with the office. 

 

 Student council’s Summerfest is happening this Friday! Come to the back of the 
school for food, fun and entertainment to celebrate the last day of school. There will 
be pre-sale tickets for food selling in the cafeteria from Tuesday – Thursday.  We will 
have Hot dogs for $1.00, or a combo for $2.00!   

 

 All boys interested in playing soccer for Argyle in September can sign up for player 
evaluations using the QR Codes posted around the school.  Soccer evaluations will 
begin as soon as we return to school in September, it is important students interested 



in playing on either the JR Boys or SR Boys soccer teams in the fall sign up now to 
receive evaluation details. 

 

 Please see the TVs and flyers posted around the school for Friday’s Schedule.  
Cafeteria is closing at 11:40 for the Summer.   
 

 


